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Findlay

I write on behalf of CRASH - Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead to submit comments on 

the application at 55a Broadhurst Gardens. 

The size of the extension means that it will remain subservient to the host building however it is a shame that 

the bay window feature at lower ground level of the building will be lost as a result of it being full width.

It is good that it is not proposed that the flat roof to the extension  be used as a rear terrace for the raised 

ground floor flat. If approval is given for this application we suggest it is specified that the new flat roof should 

not be used as a terrace.

It is welcome that the proposal is to use red bricks consistent with much of the conservation area - it would be 

good if these were "aged/reclaimed" bricks rather than "industrial" red bricks as this would be more in keeping 

and sympathetic with the conservation area.
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